
             Staffing and Classes for 2023

Tena koutou katoa,

Next week we will be farewelling Clare Delany, John
Brooker, and Megan Bevan who will be finishing at
Knighton Normal School.

Clare will be retiring after a long career in education. Clare
has been with us since 1999 and has made a significant
impact on the school, particularly in her work with Reading
Recovery and The Literacy Centre. We wish Clare all the
best as she gets to spend more time with family and doing
the things she loves.

John has been teaching at Knighton for the last fifteen years.
He is looking forward to new adventures in 2023. Like Clare,
John has made a significant impact at our school and has
touched the lives of many children in his time at our kura.

Megan will be finishing her work as Reading Recovery
Teacher at Knighton and will be spending time travelling in
2023. We are all envious and wish her all the best for her
travels.

We will also be farewelling Lia Burnan, who works in our
office and Gemma Antoniadis, who is a Learning Assistant.
Lia is leaving to expand her family and Gemma is starting
her teacher training next year.

Briar Lynch, who currently teaches in the Senior School, will
be on long term leave for all of 2023 while she does her
Overseas Experience (OE). Briar will be living and teaching
in England. Deb Forrester, also from the Senior School, will
be on discretionary leave for all of 2023. We look forward to
both Briar and Deb returning to Knighton in 2024.

We welcome Angie Newman, Leanne Richardson, Nikki
Edwards and Chanae Tynan to our team in 2023. Angie will
be teaching in Year 2, Leanne will be teaching in the Middle
School (Yr 3 and 4), Nikki will be teaching in the Senior
School (Yr 5 and 6), and Chanae will be working in the
office.

We will also be welcoming back Waitaarere Sa and Mihi
Waaka to Te Hihiri from their parental leave in 2023. A huge
thank you to Terry Cameron and Christine Thompson who
covered Wai and Mihi.

Classes for 2023
Notices advising your child’s class for 2023 will be sent
home next Wednesday 14th December along with their end
of year report.
At 10:10am, on the last day of school this year,students will
be visiting their new 2023 classes so they know where to go
on the first day of term one next year - 31st January.

Reminder- School closes at 1:00pm 16th December.

Andrew Campbell - Principal

Teaching Staff 2023

Year 5/6
Room   5 Nicole Antoniadis
Room 27 Deb Wilson
Room 28 David Hannah
Room 29 Nikki Edwards
Room 30 Whakarongo Tauranga
Room 31 James Penman
Room 32 Chrissy Cottingham

Year 3/4
Room   2 Pauline Gardener-Ward
Room   3 Leanne Richardson
Room   4 Danielle Brydon
Room 10 Katie McLean
Room 11 Grant Miller
Room 12 Georgia Clansey
Room 13 Jackie Simpson

Year Two
Room 1 Stephanie Wilkinson
Room 6 Karen Walshe
Room 7 Jacki Paea
Room 8 Angie Newman
Room 9 Jo Lelieveld

New Entrant / Year One
Room 14 Renee Downey
Room 15 Keirryn Hintz
Room 16 Carmen Johnstone
Room 17 Kim Sargent
Room 18 Chiara Kurnaz and Tere

Chesham (Year One)
Room 25 Catherine Daniels (Year One)

Te Hihiri
Room 21 Vicki Bigham
Room 22 Mihi Waaka
Room 24 Waitaarere Sa

Special Programmes
Diane Cooper - ELL
Jocelyn Broom - Literacy Centre and
Literacy Coach
Lyndal Roche - Special programmes;
teacher release

Other Release Teachers
Lyndsay Peers              Terry Cameron
Trish O’Neil                   Delphine Franklin
Bernie Moffatt               Carol Morris
Divya Divya
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